Selectmen's Workshop June 30, 2023 1:00 pm

Attendance:

Selectmen: Scott Rice, Char Reardon, Gil Rand

Staff: Judy Welch, Mike Welch

Public: Bill Waterhouse

Zoom: Matt Lawless, Michael Donahue

Scott called the workshop to order at 1:03 pm.to open proposals received for the new salt/sand shed.

The Board received one proposal from Greystone Construction in the amount of \$209,950.00.

Scott noted that the Town had received a grant in the amount of \$40,000.00 to offset the cost.

Gil motioned to accept the proposal as presented and award the project to Greystone Construction.

Scott motioned to adjourn the workshop at 1:10 pm. Gil seconded the motion, and the vote was affirmative.

Charyl Reardon, Chairman

Scott Rice

R. Gil Rand

July 25, 2023

Date